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Our Ref:   MM/mem 
 
24th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
I hope you are well. 
 
As you will be aware from my communication on Monday, we have had a Section 5 Ofsted 
Inspection on Tuesday and Wednesday of this week. 
 
Unfortunately, due to Ofsted protocols around quality assurance, I am unable to share any outcomes 
from the Inspection at this time.  The final report will be published in a few weeks and I will share 
this with the school community once allowed to do so. 
 
What I can say is that I was hugely impressed with how all of our students conducted themselves, 
they were a credit to you, to Range and most of all to them as individuals.  The Lead Inspector was 
keen to pass on his thanks in relation to how well they communicated and worked with the 
inspection team on a wide array of activities. 
 
Finally, I know many of you took the time to take part in the parental survey.  Again, thank you for 
doing that.  Your support and input was very much appreciated by all of us here at school as well as 
the Lead Inspector. 
 
I am sorry that I cannot share any of the wider outcomes with you just yet but as stated will get the 
full report to you as soon as I am allowed to. 
 
 
With best wishes, 

 

Mr McGarry 
Headteacher  
 


